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October 8, 2024

Attention: Business owners, Property owners, and Permit Holders

Subject: Museum and Library Parking Lot Rehabilitation

Please be advised that the Town of Perth will be repaving both the museum
and library parking lots on Herriott St (indicated in black in the map below).
The work will involve full depth asphalt removal, minor curb repairs, two (2) lifts
of new hot mix asphalt and new line painting. The asphalt alleyway beside the
Perth Restaurant will also be regraded and replaced with interlock stone.

20 b (’ 3
\
\ N &
A N o
N N\
\

\ N

Both lots will be closed for parking for approximately 4-5 weeks. Parking pass
holders will be permitted to park free of charge in any of the alternate
municipal lots (Crystal Palace or Wilson St Lots) or on street parking.

For any additional questions do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Marten Doornekamp, B. Sc.
Manager of Surface Operations
80 Gore Street East

Perth, Ontario K7H TH9

Phone: 613-267-3311 ext. 2265
Email: roads@perth.ca
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